
4. CASHMERE HIGH SCHOOL – PILOT PROGRAMME FOR
BEHAVIOUR MODIFICATION

The Board was requested to consider funding for a pilot behaviour modification
programme at Cashmere High School.

The Council through its Leisure Unit budget, had provided $10,000 for the pilot
and the school was seeking a further $5,000 from the Board to carry the project
from mid November 1998 through to the end of the school year.

Dave Turnbull, Acting Principal, spoke on the project and advised of the benefits
particularly to those students that had been failed by existing external providers.

The Board whilst extremely supportive of the initiative decided, that in view of
funds being allocated by the Council, to decline the request and to recommend to
the school that alternative funding sources be pursued.


